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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Checking-In days in school 

As you will be aware, we are able now to invite all children back into school before the 
end of term in ‘bubbles’ of 15 children or less.  It is really important to us that we offer 
families an opportunity for children to celebrate what they have achieved this year and 
spend some much-needed time with their teacher and some of their classmates before 
the end of term.   

Although space is limited due to the number of ‘bubbles’ involved we would like to 
invite every child to spend at least one day with us before the end of term. 

How will it work? 

Does my child have to come in for that day?  No.  However, we know that for lots of 
families this will be an important way of finishing off a very unusual school year. 

What next? Nearer the time, each year group will post out to details of which day their 
child should come back in.  Please look out for this letter as it will contain important 
information about when exactly your child should come in and how the day will work. 

 

When will my child be invited in for a checking-in day?

Key Worker children continuing in the bubbles which have been running since March.

Year 6 Already back in school: 4 days per week

Year 5 Two days per week from the week beginning 29th June 

Year 4 Either Tuesday 30th June or Thursday 2nd July 

Year 3 Either Tuesday 7th July or Thursday 9th July

Year 2 Either  Monday 29th June or Wednesday 1st July

Year 1 Already back in school: 4 days per week

Reception Either Tuesday 14th July or Thursday 16th July

Nursery Either Monday 13th July or Wednesday 15th July 
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